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ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

The regularly scheduled meeting for February 15, 2024 of the Zoning Board of Appeals 

has been cancelled.   

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is March 21, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

 

                    Janet Stokesbury  
                                                 Janet Stokesbury, Clerk 

                                                 Zoning Board of Appeals  

                                                Town of Avon Planning and Community Development 
 

 

 

 

 

 


